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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-11210        0712 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRI] SOUTH ST + PLEASANT ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reports an MVA with injuries at the above   
location. Bridgewater receiving multiple 911 calls for the   
same accident. Bridgewater units on scene.

         Narrative:      
0722 - Bridgewater PD notified of bounced call via business   
line.

25-11211        0905 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:05:26  Clrd-09:09:01
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-11212        0905 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in to lobby for tow release form.

25-11214        0939 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:39:28  Clrd-09:43:11
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-11215        1025 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 09/20/2025 1102
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:26:25                 Arvd-10:29:08  Clrd-11:02:03
         Narrative:      

Caller report lights at intersection blinking, 224   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
224 reports lights are blinking, DPW notified.   

25-11216        1036 FRAUD CREDIT CARD REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:37:36                 Arvd-11:03:27  Clrd-11:45:54
         Narrative:      

Party in to lobby to report fraud.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   
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25-11217        1123 ROAD RAGE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:29:14                 Arvd-11:32:55  Clrd-11:42:14
         Narrative:      

Calling party report road rage incident where involved party   
smacked her car with his hand while in traffic. Calling   
party no longer behind involved vehicle that pulled into Day   
Break, 224 dispatched to check area.

         Narrative:      
224 reports vehicle is parked and unoccupied at this time.   

25-11219        1256 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 09/20/2025 1318
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1244] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:56:58  Enrt-12:58:55                 Clrd-13:18:27
         Narrative:      

signal 2/ Main entrance.

         Narrative:      
Attached cleaner on scene.   

25-11220        1331 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:32:36                 Arvd-13:32:40  Clrd-13:40:27
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:32:37                 Arvd-13:32:41  Clrd-13:40:27
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an erratic vehicle. Vehicle described   
as crossing over the double yellow line and fog line almost   
striking other vehicles.

         Narrative:      
Caller transferred to East Bridgewater.   

25-11221        1405 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 716] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:05:55                                Clrd-14:32:08
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:07:58                 Arvd-15:08:00  Clrd-15:08:04
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Right garage motion.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.

25-11223        1842 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:47:24  Enrt-18:47:31  Arvd-18:50:24  Clrd-19:02:15
         Narrative:      

Party in the station requesting assistance with locating his   
mother's phone.

         Narrative:      
224 assisting party with locating phone.

         Narrative:      
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Phone pinging out of town. Party advised to contact Brockton   
PD.

25-11225        1942 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + ELLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:42:00  Clrd-19:44:44
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

25-11226        1949 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST + RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:49:00  Clrd-20:21:42
         Narrative:      

DMV in the roadway, owner is waiting on a tow.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle removed by private tow.

For Date: 09/21/2025  -  Sunday   

25-11233        0336 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-03:36:22  Clrd-03:41:29
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-11234        0648 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-06:48:48  Clrd-06:53:26
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-11236        0857 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-09:02:37                 Arvd-09:02:39  Clrd-09:14:47
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:07:18                 Arvd-09:07:19  Clrd-09:12:07
         Narrative:      

Caller reports hearing loud explosion and power outage. No   
smoke/fire. FD notified and en-route.

         Narrative:      
Fuse popped on pole #5. National Grid notified.   

25-11237        0924 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:24:51  Clrd-09:30:28
         Narrative:      
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Warning issued.

25-11238        1008 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:08:55  Clrd-10:11:29
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-11239        1023 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    SPRING ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:24:16                 Arvd-10:24:49  Clrd-10:52:30
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-10:24:18                 Arvd-10:24:27  Clrd-11:02:53
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a loose horse in the area.   

         Narrative:      
224 out with animal and R.P. Animal is under control at this   
time. 226 attempting to make contact with owner.   

         Narrative:      
Owner has retrieved the animal.   

25-11235        1030 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:44:51                 Arvd-10:53:03  Clrd-11:51:27
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-11:02:53  Clrd-12:30:14
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-12:24:12                 Arvd-12:27:04  Clrd-12:31:26
         Narrative:      

Officers out at community event.   

         Narrative:      
222 transporting family back to staging area, starting   
mileage 53452.8 (11:44)

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 53454.2

25-11240        1053 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    COPPER BEECH CIR
         Narrative:      

Vehicle for sale is parked on wrong side of roadway and   
posing possible hazard to traffic turning on to the street   
from Crescent.   

         Narrative:      
Voicemail left for vehicle owner.   

         Narrative:      
224 reports vehicle no longer there.   

25-11242        1245 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-12:45:03  Clrd-12:48:26
         Narrative:      
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Proper paperwork provided. Warning for no front plate.

25-11243        1258 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-12:58:29                 Arvd-13:01:09  Clrd-13:39:38
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:58:30                 Arvd-12:58:31  Clrd-13:39:37
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-12:58:32                 Arvd-12:58:33  Clrd-13:08:25
         Narrative:      

Officers out to assist motorcycle ride through town.

25-11244        1406 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby requesting repairs to sidewalk between   
757 W. Center & 765 W. Center. Party stated that large gaps   
in the sidewalk pose hazard to anyone in a wheelchair.   

         Narrative:      
DPW Notified.   

25-11245        1458 NOISE COMPLAINT Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-15:00:51                 Arvd-15:10:14  Clrd-15:11:54
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting large motorcycle club is racing up and down   
the roadway - speeding, drag racing, and excessive noise.   

         Narrative:      
Group was advised.   

25-11246        1505 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:05:48  Clrd-15:10:40
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lane violation.

25-11247        1513 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-15:18:25                 Arvd-15:18:26  Clrd-15:48:27
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-15:18:28                 Arvd-15:18:30  Clrd-15:36:30
         Narrative:      

3rd party caller reporting two car MVA, no reported P/I.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Mark's en-route.

         Narrative:      
FD requested & dispatched.   

25-11249        1527 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 569] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:30:51                 Arvd-15:31:16  Clrd-15:34:20
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting an erratic operator.   
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         Narrative:      
Vehicle was described as a newer model pickup truck, color   
gray. R.P. states vehicle was driving in excess of 60mph,   
marked lanes violation.   

25-11250        1536 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-15:36:33                 Arvd-15:37:27  Clrd-15:52:10
         Narrative:      

224 out with a dirt bike and ATV in the area.   

         Narrative:      
Parties were advised to move vehicles into parking lot for   
pickup.   

25-11254        1638 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 56] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-16:38:00  Clrd-16:50:06
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-16:39:02  Clrd-16:49:50
         Narrative:      

Party has proper paperwork.   

25-11255        1728 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 09/21/2025 1733
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:28:29  Clrd-17:32:33
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-11256        1743 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 09/21/2025 1749
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST + HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-17:43:00  Clrd-17:47:50
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:44:13  Clrd-17:47:36
         Narrative:      

Warning for inspection status.   

25-11257        1758 ERRATIC OPERATION CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:04:00                 Arvd-18:04:01  Clrd-18:04:04
         Narrative:      

Named caller reporting an erratic operator with marked lane   
violations and stopping in the middle of the road. RP stated   
it was a white pickup truck with two crosses on the back.   

         Narrative:      
Party checks ok.   

25-11260        2118 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-21:18:00  Clrd-21:22:35
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes violation.   

25-11261        2132 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + BERT DR
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-21:32:00  Clrd-22:10:52
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:33:37  Clrd-22:18:57
         Narrative:      

226 transporting male party back to their residence.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-11262        2227 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 944] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:27:00  Clrd-22:37:20
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-22:33:10  Enrt-22:33:13  Arvd-22:37:12  Clrd-23:18:21
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:37:22                 Arvd-22:37:24  Clrd-23:18:23
         Narrative:      

226 reports a strong language barrier with operator of the   
vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 en route.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 has the vehicle. Report to follow.   

25-11263        2351 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

Easton requesting mutual aid ambulance. FD responding.

For Date: 09/22/2025  -  Monday   

25-11272        0612 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:12:46  Clrd-06:59:55
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-11274        0838 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
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         Narrative:      
Party into the station for accident report. Report issued.   

25-11275        0847 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:52:29  Enrt-08:52:32  Arvd-09:03:20  Clrd-09:38:31
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-08:52:34  Enrt-08:52:36                 Clrd-08:57:08
         Narrative:      

Party requesting officer presence while property is   
retrieved from residence.   

25-11281        1052 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal application.   

25-11282        1056 VANDALISM REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 09/22/2025 1132
  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:06:04  Enrt-11:07:48  Arvd-11:17:40  Clrd-11:32:43
         Narrative:      

Party reporting a glass door was shattered over the weekend   
and the business has video footage.    

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-11283        1112 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal application.   

25-11284        1120 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal application.   
Receipt issued and filed accordingly.   

25-11285        1144 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:44:44  Clrd-12:26:11
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-11286        1216 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for accident report. Report issued.

25-11288        1224 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1206] WALNUT ST
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                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:30:53  Enrt-12:32:19  Arvd-12:39:02  Clrd-13:13:10
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a small black dog running around in   
the attached area.   

         Narrative:      
MSP took custody of dog.   

25-11289        1232 DISABLED MV Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 09/22/2025 1331
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:13:16  Enrt-13:13:18  Arvd-13:30:23  Clrd-13:31:37
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to report a DMV coming off Route 24   
South heading East on 106.

         Narrative:      
Could not locate.   

25-11290        1318 ERRATIC OPERATION Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-13:21:41  Enrt-13:21:44  Arvd-13:26:15  Clrd-13:34:21
         Narrative:      

E911 transfer call from State Police reporting erratic   
operator heading into our town.

25-11292        1334 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC application renewal.   
Receipt issued and filed accordingly.   

25-11294        1447 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 09/22/2025 1459
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1405] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-14:48:10  Clrd-14:59:20
         Narrative:      

Vehicle is off the roadway not a hazard at this time. Party   
has private tow on way.   

25-11295        1458 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 09/22/2025 1517
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:59:27  Enrt-14:59:30                 Clrd-15:17:01
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting erratic operator unable to maintain   
lanes.   

         Narrative:      
Could not locate.   

25-11297        1527 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Parties into the station for tow release and accident   
report. Release and report issued.   
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25-11298        1548 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 09/22/2025 1636
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-15:56:50                 Arvd-16:02:11  Clrd-16:18:03
         Narrative:      

Multiple callers reporting MVA in attached area.   

         Narrative:      
Report follows.

25-11299        1555 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Merge: 25-11298 By: 2558   

  Location/Address:    EAST ST

25-11301        1649 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting an accident report, report given in   
hand.

25-11302        1834 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:50:40                 Arvd-18:50:41  Clrd-19:44:44
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to speak with an officer regarding   
a stolen phone.

         Narrative:      
Phone was returned, report taken.

25-11304        2102 SHOPLIFTING Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-21:05:30                 Arvd-21:05:37  Clrd-21:22:46
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:05:32                 Arvd-21:05:36  Clrd-21:22:47
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:05:33                                Clrd-21:05:36
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a shoplifter in the store, a   
disturbance can be heard in the background.

         Narrative:      
Both parties trespassed, summons forthcoming.

For Date: 09/23/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-11306        0002 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:10:47                 Arvd-00:10:48  Clrd-00:10:49
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a possible cell phone in the roadway.

         Narrative:      
Officers reports item was a motion sensor light and not a   
cell phone.  Light was removed from the roadway.
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25-11309        0308 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-03:09:06  Clrd-03:10:53
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning red light violation.

25-11312        0819 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1396] FOREST ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-09:05:07                 Arvd-09:05:08  Clrd-09:06:00
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting she believes her son has stolen several   
pieces of jewelery and other items from her home.

25-11317        1021 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:32:53                 Arvd-10:32:55  Clrd-11:05:25
         Narrative:      

Party reporting he lost the attached registration plate.

         Narrative:      
Plate has been entered in NCIC.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-11318        1152 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST + MILEBROOK RD
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:52:16  Clrd-12:00:07
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.   

25-11322        1407 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    CHARLES ST + RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:10:02                 Arvd-14:10:05  Clrd-15:01:12
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:10:51                 Arvd-14:10:53  Clrd-14:29:38
         Narrative:      

Detail officer reporting a vehicle struck a road closed   
sign.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took control of vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-11323        1509 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:09:44  Enrt-15:09:46  Arvd-15:13:44  Clrd-15:28:10
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
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                       Disp-15:12:54                 Arvd-15:12:57  Clrd-15:28:12
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a two car MVA no P.I.

         Narrative:      
Vehicles left under their own power.  Report to follow.

25-11324        1509 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:12:00                 Arvd-15:12:01  Clrd-15:12:02
         Narrative:      

Party into station turning in new LTC application.  Receipt   
issued.

25-11326        1644 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:46:04  Enrt-16:46:08  Arvd-16:46:41  Clrd-16:52:01
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-16:46:11  Enrt-16:50:07  Arvd-16:51:59  Clrd-16:52:00
         Narrative:      

FD responding to the attached location for a reported small   
mulch fire. 228 and 227 responding to assist if needed.

         Narrative:      
Fire was extinguished.

25-11328        1703 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + COMMONWEALTH AVE
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-17:03:52  Clrd-17:08:55
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:05:54                 Arvd-17:05:56  Clrd-17:09:32
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired registration.   

25-11329        1707 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:07:32  Clrd-17:09:51
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

25-11330        1712 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-17:14:15  Enrt-17:15:07  Arvd-17:15:52  Clrd-17:15:53
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:15:01  Enrt-17:15:04  Arvd-17:16:02  Clrd-17:24:13
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-17:15:32                 Arvd-17:15:34  Clrd-17:24:11
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a minor MVA. No injuries or   
airbag deployment.

         Narrative:      
226 reported minor damage and paperwork was exchanged.

25-11331        1735 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-17:35:56  Clrd-17:42:39
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:37:33                 Arvd-17:37:34  Clrd-17:42:40
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired registration.   

25-11332        1744 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:45:03  Clrd-18:37:10
         Narrative:      

224 out at youth soccer

25-11333        1808 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + SHAGBARK RD
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:08:12  Clrd-18:12:08
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for red light violation.

25-11334        1816 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 09/23/2025 1909
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + BRYANT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:16:54  Clrd-18:36:53
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-11337        1854 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:54:39  Clrd-18:55:51
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for red light and inspection   
sticker violations.

25-11338        1857 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 562] RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:59:37  Enrt-18:59:53  Arvd-19:02:34  Clrd-19:06:26
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:59:48  Enrt-18:59:51  Arvd-19:00:37  Clrd-19:06:28
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-19:01:17                 Arvd-19:01:20  Clrd-19:06:29
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a man sharpening a stick with   
a large hunting knife.

         Narrative:      
Officers on scene spoke with the owner of the attached   
vehicle. Party checks okay.

25-11339        1929 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-19:31:22                 Arvd-19:31:24  Clrd-19:40:32
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-19:31:25                 Arvd-19:31:26  Clrd-19:40:31
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:31:27                 Arvd-19:31:28  Clrd-19:40:29
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting she received a notification that an   
airtag has been following her. She states she has looked   
through her car and hasn't found anything. Party claimed she   
doesn't own any airtags or know anyone that would put one on   
her car.

         Narrative:      
Officers unable to locate airtag.   

25-11340        2156 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST + BEDFORD ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-21:56:02  Clrd-21:59:24
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:56:09                 Arvd-21:56:11  Clrd-21:59:23
         Narrative:      

Warning for equipment violation.

For Date: 09/24/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-11343        0314 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-03:14:33  Clrd-03:15:17
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-11344        0316 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-03:16:19  Clrd-03:16:34
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-11345        0317 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-03:17:58  Clrd-03:18:21
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-11352        1218 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:19:39                 Arvd-12:20:59  Clrd-12:51:33
         Narrative:      

Party in station requesting a VIN inspection for   
registration purposes.
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         Narrative:      
VIN verified.

25-11353        1340 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a fire alarm activation.

         Narrative:      
WBFD reporting fire alarm testing at attached location.

25-11359        1345 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Danniel A Arriola 09/24/2025 1434
  Location/Address:    [OT] SAWDY DR
         Narrative:      

Officer out with SEMLEC Search and Rescue.

25-11354        1347 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ***UNKNOWN***
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting to be transferred to Halifax PD.

25-11355        1349 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG 09/24/2025 1402
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-13:49:00  Clrd-13:59:24
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:52:27  Enrt-13:52:32  Arvd-13:55:28  Clrd-13:59:25
         Narrative:      

Party pulled over into a adjacent parking lot and was in the   
process of renewing his registration.   

25-11356        1410 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-14:10:00  Clrd-14:14:31
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for stop sign violation.

25-11357        1421 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-14:21:00  Clrd-14:24:37
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for marked lanes violation.

25-11358        1429 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
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                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-14:29:00  Clrd-15:11:00
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:00:12                 Arvd-15:00:14  Clrd-15:12:13
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-11360        1544 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 714] WALNUT ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a dead opossum on the road.

         Narrative:      
DPW notified.

25-11361        1559 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:07:43                 Arvd-16:07:45  Clrd-16:12:40
         Narrative:      

Walk in party looking to speak to an officer regarding   
damage to their vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke to the party and will attempt to verify other   
vehicle involved.   

25-11364        1712 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 557] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a lost phone. Described as a   
black Android in a black case. Last seen at approximately   
0830 at the attached location.   

25-11365        1741 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party looking to pick up an accident report.   

         Narrative:      
Report given in hand.   

25-11366        2022 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:22:09  Clrd-20:25:43
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

25-11368        2028 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 09/24/2025 2036
  Location/Address:    [WEG 151] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-20:28:07  Clrd-20:34:15
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         Narrative:      
Citation issued for stop sign violation.   

25-11367        2110 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 843] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:25:00  Clrd-20:28:24
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-21:13:07                 Arvd-21:13:09  Clrd-21:16:25
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for stop sign violation.

25-11369        2118 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 09/24/2025 2125
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-21:18:12  Clrd-21:23:55
         Narrative:      

Warning for inspection status.   

25-11370        2204 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:06:24                 Arvd-22:06:26  Clrd-22:26:30
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a minor two vehicle MVA with   
no PI or airbag deployment.

         Narrative:      
Parties exchanged paperwork. Nissan to be removed via   
private tow. Report to follow.   

25-11371        2244 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 09/24/2025 2251
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-22:44:02  Clrd-22:48:22
         Narrative:      

Warning for equipment violation.   

25-11372        2252 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:52:51  Clrd-22:55:01
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

25-11373        2257 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 09/24/2025 2333
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-22:57:53  Clrd-23:05:56
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for speeding. Cleared for priority call.   
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25-11375        2322 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Property Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-23:27:28  Enrt-23:27:37  Arvd-23:28:09  Clrd-23:32:28
         Narrative:      

Sig-2 at attached location where a white bobtail truck   
picked up a container with no scheduled pickup. 226   
dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
226 unable to locate a vehicle matching that description and   
building appears secure at this time.   

For Date: 09/25/2025  -  Thursday   

25-11376        0131 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG 09/25/2025 0136
  Location/Address:    [WEG 716] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-01:32:23                 Arvd-01:32:25  Clrd-01:35:43
         Narrative:      

sig 2/ garage

         Narrative:      
All appears in order.

25-11377        0135 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:35:42  Clrd-01:36:54
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure.

25-11382        0151 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:51:17  Clrd-01:51:42
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure.

25-11387        1100 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-11:00:59                 Arvd-11:01:04  Clrd-11:07:24
         Narrative:      

WB Water Department requesting an officer for small road   
repair.   

25-11388        1145 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting to speak with a detective   
regarding daughters belongings.   

25-11391        1511 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:14:01  Enrt-15:14:03                 Clrd-15:17:27
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater PD requesting assistance locating vehicle   
involved in hit and run in their town.   

         Narrative:      
Bridgewater PD made contact with involved party.   

25-11393        1539 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG 09/25/2025 1619
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-15:39:00  Clrd-15:55:32
         Narrative:      

228 out with minor MVA. Paperwork exchanged.   

25-11394        1629 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1404] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting a bobcat in her yard.

         Narrative:      
Environmental Police contacted and stated they will not   
intervene with the animal unless it is being aggressive or   
destroying property.

25-11396        1828 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-18:30:50                 Arvd-18:34:03  Clrd-18:34:05
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:30:51                                Clrd-18:33:14
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a vehicle went through a red light and had   
multiple marked lane violations. Vehicle passed the station   
heading Eastbound on Rt. 106.

         Narrative:      
Officers cleared for priority call.

25-11397        1834 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-18:35:23                 Arvd-18:35:24  Clrd-18:56:02
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:55:59                 Arvd-18:56:00  Clrd-18:56:01
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting two car MVA. Unknown PI. Airbags   
deployed. FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Mark's en route for tow.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-11398        1919 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:21:31                 Arvd-19:22:32  Clrd-19:32:51



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  20
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/20/2025  Thru: 09/27/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 09/29/2025

                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:21:34                 Arvd-19:22:41  Clrd-19:32:53
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-19:23:21                 Arvd-19:23:23  Clrd-19:32:54
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater PD requesting assistance with a MVA. Operator of   
the vehicle fled on foot. Unknown direction of travel.

         Narrative:      
BPD reporting operator got into another vehicle and fled   
into Bridgewater.

25-11400        2223 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:23:33  Clrd-22:24:58
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-11402        2311 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-23:11:01  Clrd-23:15:37
         Narrative:      

Warning for improper turn.   

For Date: 09/26/2025  -  Friday   

25-11403        0240 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:41:01  Clrd-02:41:42
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure.

25-11404        0242 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 471] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:43:14  Clrd-02:45:06
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure.

25-11406        0245 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:45:13  Clrd-02:46:56
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure.

25-11408        0251 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
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                                                     Arvd-02:51:39  Clrd-02:52:51
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure.

25-11409        0257 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:57:45  Clrd-02:59:31
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure.

25-11412        0302 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-03:02:22  Clrd-03:04:29
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure.

25-11415        0319 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez 09/26/2025 0329
  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-03:22:33  Enrt-03:22:45  Arvd-03:27:23  Clrd-03:29:34
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reports a Commercial Burglar System activation   
initiated from Zone 23 Rear Warehouse South overhead door.   
No keyholder contact.

         Narrative:      
Property appears secure.

25-11416        0334 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-03:35:08  Clrd-03:35:45
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure.

25-11417        0359 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez 09/26/2025 0407
  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-04:01:59  Enrt-04:02:17  Arvd-04:05:18  Clrd-04:07:36
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reports a Commercial Burglar System activation   
initiated from Zone 23 Rear Warehouse South overhead door.   
Alarm Company advises that messages have been left for all   
Keyholders.

         Narrative:      
Property appears secure.

25-11419        0542 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
       Vicinity of:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-05:43:42                 Arvd-05:49:01  Clrd-06:18:06
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         Narrative:      
Business line caller reports he struck a pole in the parking   
lot. The vehicle is disabled in Bridgewater. Bridgewater   
Police are on scene.

         Narrative:      
226 is clear of Bridgewater. BWPD is standing by with the   
vehicle waiting for NIL. 226 headed to the location to check   
the pole.

         Narrative:      
226 found no apparent damage to poles. Accident number   
assigned. Report to follow.

25-11420        0556 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez 09/26/2025 0616
  Location/Address:    LISA WAY
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-05:57:34  Enrt-05:57:53  Arvd-06:06:32  Clrd-06:16:37
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reports a Residential panic alarm from the   
above location.

         Narrative:      
Unable to make contact with anyone at the residence.   
Exterior check of the premises appear secure.   

25-11421        0938 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to pick up LTC. LTC given in hand.

25-11426        1026 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form, form given in   
hand.

25-11428        1042 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:42:12  Clrd-10:45:28
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-11429        1053 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-10:59:46                 Arvd-10:59:48  Clrd-11:17:44
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:59:47                 Arvd-10:59:48  Clrd-11:17:45
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an accident with possible injuries, FD   
enroute.

         Narrative:      
1 NIL requested, Raleigh's enroute.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene.
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         Narrative:      
Patient refusal out of both vehicles. Report to follow.

25-11430        1103 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1272] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:09:03  Enrt-11:09:05  Arvd-11:14:45  Clrd-11:15:55
         Narrative:      

Sig 2\ back door.

         Narrative:      
Accidental activation by employee opening the store for the   
day.

25-11434        1207 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-12:07:00  Clrd-12:15:16
         Narrative:      

225 community policing.

25-11435        1217 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-12:18:25                 Arvd-12:18:26  Clrd-12:30:15
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to speak with an officer regarding   
a previous call.

         Narrative:      
Party was inquiring where a dog was brought.  Party was   
advised.

25-11436        1245 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form, form given in   
hand.

25-11439        1428 911 HANGUP Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:32:48  Enrt-14:32:49  Arvd-14:37:03  Clrd-14:41:00
         Narrative:      

911 open line nothing heard in the background. On call back   
no answer.

         Narrative:      
224 checked the area, no emergencies present.

25-11440        1433 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Danniel A Arriola 09/26/2025 2226
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turning in a wallet located at the above   
location.

         Narrative:      
Dartmouth contacted, no phone number on file, sending an   
officer to the home to attempt to make notification.
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         Narrative:      
Owner called WBPD and said he will be picking up the wallet   
tomorrow.

         Narrative:      
Party into the station to pick up wallet.   

25-11443        1710 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:10:00  Clrd-17:11:07
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:11:18                 Arvd-17:11:20  Clrd-17:20:17
         Narrative:      

Warning for plate violation.

25-11444        1723 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:23:06  Clrd-17:29:52
         Narrative:      

Party provided proper paperwork. Warning issued.

25-11445        1729 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station to pick up an accident report.

         Narrative:      
Report given in hand.

25-11446        1746 ERRATIC OPERATION CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-17:52:26                 Arvd-17:52:28  Clrd-17:54:49
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a vehicle on the road unable to maintain   
their lane.

         Narrative:      
222 located vehicle and observed no violations. Party checks   
okay.

25-11448        1815 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1026] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:42:24                 Arvd-18:42:26  Clrd-18:45:13
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ Zone: Siemen Unit. Keyholder not contacted.

         Narrative:      
Electric room door resecured. All checks clear.

25-11451        1822 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    APPLE LN
         Narrative:      

09/26/2025 1822 Caller requesting assistance with unlocking   
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a vehicle that has his girlfriend's diabetes medication   
inside.

         Narrative:      
09/26/2025 1841 Party called AAA. Assistance no longer   
needed.

25-11449        1829 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:45:46  Enrt-18:45:50  Arvd-18:52:11  Clrd-19:05:54
         Narrative:      

Party into station to surrender a firearm.

         Narrative:      
Firearm recovered.

25-11450        1839 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] MANLEY ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller from out of town transferred via PSAP to   
Brockton PD.

25-11455        2027 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:31:31                 Arvd-20:31:35  Clrd-20:40:52
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting she was involved in a hit and run MVA   
with no airbag deployment or injuries.

         Narrative:      
Caller stated she may be having a panic attack. WBFD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal. Report to follow.

25-11456        2220 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [BRI] BURLINGTON COAT FACTORY
         Narrative:      

Caller out of town requesting to speak to an officer.   
Transferred to Bridgewater Police.   

25-11457        2254 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:54:05  Clrd-22:55:21
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-11458        2304 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:04:47  Clrd-23:07:35
         Narrative:      

Warning for improper turn.
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25-11459        2310 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:10:53  Clrd-23:13:30
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

25-11460        2315 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher BRUCE E SAVAGE 09/27/2025 0040
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-23:15:36  Clrd-23:31:27
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:23:56  Enrt-23:24:02  Arvd-23:26:14  Clrd-23:32:09
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-23:24:04  Enrt-23:24:09  Arvd-23:25:42  Clrd-23:34:00
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-23:31:28                 Arvd-23:31:29  Clrd-23:58:14
         Narrative:      

One male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
Arrived at station at 2335.

         Narrative:      
09/27/2025 2346 BCI notified.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
BCI in Station.

         Narrative:      
BCI clear of Station.

         Narrative:      
0032 - Clerk received Bail charge remotely from prisoner.   
Prisoner released.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-337-AR
            Arrest:    SIMPKINS, BRANDON ANTHONY       
           Address:    1025 FALMOUTH RD Apt. #A2   HYANNIS, MA
               Age:    39
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       IDENTIFY SELF, MV OPERATOR REFUSE
                       SPEEDING RATE OF SPEED EXCEEDING POSTED LIMIT

25-11461        2349 NOISE COMPLAINT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 753] CYR ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting hearing loud vehicles and fireworks.

         Narrative:      
Disturbance is coming from Brockton. Brockton PD notified.

25-11463        2350 NOISE COMPLAINT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 205] FRIENDSHIP DR
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting hearing several loud vehicles near her   
residence.

         Narrative:      
Caller advised that the disturbance is occurring in   
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Brockton. Officers notified.

For Date: 09/27/2025  -  Saturday   

25-11470        0711 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    EAST ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a deceased racoon near the attached location.
Message left for DPW.

25-11471        0749 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reports wrong code at keypad. Business is open   
for the day.

25-11472        0805 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:08:06  Enrt-08:08:08  Arvd-08:13:34  Clrd-08:37:18
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting MVA in attached area. No PI or air bag   
deployment reported.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested on scene. A-1 en route.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 has vehicle. Report to follow.   

25-11474        0851 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:52:59                                Clrd-08:56:22
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 commercial burglary alarm. Key holders unreachable   
at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Alarm cancelled prior to arrival.   

25-11475        0930 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 09/27/2025 0935
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:30:00  Clrd-09:35:29
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-11476        1107 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 09/27/2025 1132
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 204] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:07:40  Clrd-11:30:04
         Narrative:      

NIL requested on scene. Mark's en route.   

         Narrative:      
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Mark's on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Mark's has involved vehicle. Report to follow.   

25-11477        1119 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 09/27/2025 1233
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:37:56                 Arvd-11:37:58  Clrd-12:33:02
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting to speak with an officer   
to file a report.   

25-11478        1143 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to report past MVA.   

25-11479        1315 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC application. Receipt   
issued and filed accordingly.   

25-11480        1339 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release. Tow ONLY release   
issued.   

25-11481        1345 DISABLED MV Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:06:59                 Arvd-14:07:01  Clrd-14:07:03
         Narrative:      

222 reporting DMV in attached area. Vehicle is pulled over,   
not affecting traffic. AAA en route.    

25-11483        1717 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-17:20:48  Enrt-17:20:51  Arvd-17:30:54  Clrd-17:43:38
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting officer assistance with a past hit and   
run.

         Narrative:      
Report taken.

25-11485        1755 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:55:41  Clrd-17:57:29
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.
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25-11486        1828 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-18:28:23  Clrd-18:30:55
         Narrative:      

Warning for inspection status.

25-11487        1945 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 09/27/2025 1953
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-19:45:00  Clrd-19:53:44
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-11488        2107 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-21:07:23  Clrd-21:10:22
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-11490        2155 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-22:04:47                 Arvd-22:04:49  Clrd-22:06:54
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ front motion zone 2.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.

25-11491        2158 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-21:59:55  Enrt-22:00:00  Arvd-22:01:22  Clrd-22:04:02
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-22:04:06                 Arvd-22:04:08  Clrd-22:04:33
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a power outage in her neighborhood.

         Narrative:      
WBFD reporting a manhole explosion in Brockton may have   
caused the outage.

         Narrative:      
222 checked the areaand confirmed outage in the   
neighborhood, no apparent emergency.

         Narrative:      
Power is back on.

25-11492        2217 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-22:17:32  Clrd-22:19:13
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

25-11493        2229 NOISE COMPLAINT Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1385] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-22:31:11  Enrt-22:31:29  Arvd-22:39:18  Clrd-22:39:18
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-22:31:13  Enrt-22:31:22  Arvd-22:35:03  Clrd-22:39:16
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting loud music and yelling from a party at her   
neighbor's house.

         Narrative:      
Homeowner asked to turn music down.

25-11494        2239 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 388] ARBORVIEW TER
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-22:57:25  Enrt-22:57:28  Arvd-22:59:57  Clrd-23:03:50
         Narrative:      

Residential burg level 1 limited info.
ID # 209832

         Narrative:      
Building checked. All appears secure.

25-11495        2245 ERRATIC OPERATION CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-22:47:55                 Arvd-22:47:57  Clrd-22:49:31
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting vehicle unable to maintain their lane.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay.

25-11496        2259 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1345] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-22:59:00  Clrd-23:02:15
         Narrative:      

222 checking on a stopped vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay.

25-11497        2303 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-23:07:10                 Arvd-23:07:17  Clrd-23:14:28
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ no zone specified, multiple alarms.
Ref #68416

         Narrative:      
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Building checks secure.

25-11498        2332 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 09/28/2025 0041
  Location/Address:    [WEG 254] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-23:32:00  Clrd-23:56:21
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-23:33:18                 Arvd-23:33:20  Clrd-23:56:26
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-00:14:30                 Arvd-00:14:37  Clrd-09/28/2025 @ 00:17:18
         Narrative:      

227 assisting a party who had items stolen from her.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.


